
 
 

CITY OF PASADENA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

PUBLIC LIBRARY COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING 

May 15, 2024 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Pasadena Public 
Library Commission scheduled for Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. to be held at 
Jefferson Branch Library, is canceled. 

 
I HEREBY CERTIFY that this notice in its entirety was posted on the Internet at 

www.cityofpasadena.net/councilagendas and on the Council Chamber Bulletin Board, Room S249 and the 
Bulletin Board in the rotunda area, City Hall, 100 N. Garfield Ave., and a copy was distributed to Hastings 
Branch Library for posting this May 1, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. and that copies hereof were faxed, emailed or 
delivered to each member of the City Council and to each local newspaper of general circulation, radio or 
television station requesting notice in writing, all of which recipients are identified on the distribution list set 
forth herein below. 

 
Priscilla Lam 
Recording Secretary 

 

DISTRIBUTION: 
Library Commission 
City Attorney 
City Clerk 
City Council 
City Manager 
KPAS 
La Opinion 
Conversation Live 

 
Los Angeles Times 
Pasadena Independent 
Pasadena Journal 
Pasadena Now 
Pasadena Star News 
Pasadena Weekly 
Public Information Officer 
 


